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May 3, 2007

Dear Small Business Owner:

This letter is an invitation to attend an outreach meeting for the MacArthur Maze 580 Connector
Emergency Project. The outreach meeting will be held on Saturday, May 5, 2007, starting at
3:00 P.M. at the Hilton Garden Inn in Emeryville, located at 1800 Powell Street, Emeryville,
CA 94608, (510) 658-9300. The outreach meeting is a networking opportunity for you to meet
with potential prime contractors and to market your firm to them.

The Department’s District 4 office has tentatively identified the following work items on this
emergency project as representing possible subcontractor, supplier/vendor, and equipment rental
opportunities:

Possible Subcontractable Work Items:

Traffic Control, Construction Area Signs, Construction Management Services
Trucking

Pavement Delineation (striping)

Electrical Lighting and Sign Illumination

Concrete Bridge Barrier

Water Pollution Control — Prepare Plan and Implement - Testing

Air Quality Monitoring — Hazardous Waste, Lead Compliance Health and Safety
Plans (clean and paint structural steel — spot blasting)

Vibration Monitoring and Testing
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Vendors and Suppliers that furnish the following may be needed to support the operation:
Portable Sanitary Toilets
Water Suppliers
Security Services
Scaffolding and Temporary Fence Suppliers
Traffic Control Devices
Janitorial Services
Miscellaneous supplies for personal equipment protection
Eye protection
Hearing protection
Hard hats
Gloves
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The outreach meeting ties in directly with the Governor’s Executive Order S-11-06, underscoring
California’s commitment to helping small businesses, including disadvantaged businesses,
participate in “building and rebuilding the State of California”. In keeping with the spirit of the
Executive Order, it is my expectation that prime contractors/bidders will aggressively seek SB,
DVBE, and DBE participation on this project.

For background preparation, please view the following District 4 web site, from which you may
also access District 4’s main web home page:

http://www.dot.ca.gov/dist4/photography/images/070430/

I look forward to your active participation on this very important project.

Sincerely,

AN Kogot—

WILL KEMPTON
Director
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